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Under the Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS) Scope of Work, which was approved by the SRS on May 18, 2010, the SRS agreed to review recommendations and if subcommittee deemed appropriate, they would submit advisory comments to the Executive Committee (EC) for consideration.  As stated in the Scope of Work these comments are “not intended to change the scope of the Business Practices or recommendation, but to provide consistency and uniformity across all WEQ Business Practices.”

· Both the Demand Response Phase 2 recommendation and this recommendation have definitions for Demand Reduction Value.  Each definition is to be included in WEQ-000 and were approved by the DSM/EE Subcommittee on December 1, 2010.  Which definition should the Executive Committee approve?
· The SRS is also attaching redlines editorial changes to the clean version of the recommendation posted for formal comments. 
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